
Kendrick School 
 

Science Goggles/Glasses 
 

 
All students are expected to have eye protection for all science lessons. We offer two types of eye protection: 
 

Science Goggles – cost £2.00   
These goggles have an elasticated headband which offers more protection against splashes 
etc.   They are often more comfortable for students who wear spectacles. They should be 
kept in a bag or sock and should not be bent or placed in the bottom of a bag to prevent 
scratching and breaking. 
 

 

Science Spectacles – cost £2.00 
These are a plastic slip-on spectacles which some students find more comfortable. These offer 
slightly less protection against chemical splashes. They are best kept in a small bag or sock to 
prevent scratching and should not be bent or placed in the bottom of a bag. 
 

Both types of eye protection are considered suitable for school science. 
 
Please order the goggles/glasses through ParentPay individually or as part of the Curriculum Pack.    
 
All students are expected to wear eye protection and laboratory coats in all science lessons. If they come to a lesson 
without adequate protection they may not be able to do the practical work on health and safety grounds, and may 
be asked to stay at a break or after school to make up the work missed. 

 


